
Something New is Coming Soon ■

Hi there,

We’re excited to let you know that we are working on a brand-new menu that will
be revealed this Friday at Madame Spice, Ettalong Beach.

Fresh ideas, bold flavours, and exciting new dishes are on the way. Stay
tuned—you won’t want to miss this!

Mark your calendar: Friday is reveal day!

See you soon!

Madame Spice
Ettalong Beach


